
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Lanno, Roman
Cc: Hadad, Christopher; Fink, Steven
Subject: EEOB 5890
Date: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 10:21:30 AM

Dear Roman,
 
This week the ASC Graduate Curriculum Committee reviewed new course proposals for EEOB 5890,
7890, 7891, and 7892. I am happy to report that all 4 courses were unanimously approved.
 
I do have a question about the prereq for 7892 and have returned the course to your queue
(question pertains to the quarter equivalent of a course). If you could address this point and send
the course back to us, we will advance it to the next curricular steps asap. As for 5890, 7890, and
7891, those courses are being advanced to the Graduate School and OAA.
 
Best regards,
Bernadette
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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